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Lodi Music Boosters                     

Meeting called by:  Lori Statz
In attendance:  Lori Statz, Lynne Mason, Stephanie Schmidt, Rae Senger, Barb Breunig, 

                          Cathy Treinen

Secretary’s Report:                      Presenter:  Treinen
Discussion:  December minutes read.  Discussion had about Scrip Card forms being sent home with students.  This will be brought up at our Admin meeting on 1/10/13

Approved:  Statz   Second: Senger

Treasurer’s Report:                      Presenter:  _____________________

Balance as of today’s meeting:  No treasurer’s report at this time
Student account balance as of today’s meeting:  _________

Discussion:  70 students have committed to the Florida trip.  Lynne is going to work on exporting email address to Quick Books.  Scholarship monies have been paid out to summer school recipients.

Approved:  ______________     Second:  _______________________

Department Requests:

Primary School –

Elementary School –                  No Dept. Requests at this time.

Middle School – 

High School – 

Discussion:
Fund Raising:  Scrips:  Work on getting this info. onto our new website.  Cathy will talk to district office about getting ticket booth key switched from Lori Statz to herself.  Cookie stand went well this holiday season.  Fun Night will be 2/21/13 does Heather need a committee meeting?  Lynne will set up possible ski nights:  1/18, 2/1, 2/6, 2/8, 2/13, 2/15 and 2/20.  We will charge $17 and our cost is $13.

New/Old Business:  Website:  Cathy will update the mission statement on the website to match the bylaws mission statement.  Cathy will send a letter to Ryan Strasser thanking him for updating our website.  Lynne will send Cathy PDF on Scrip form and info. on how parents can access their students music accounts.  Lynne will also check with some parents to see if they will be willing to maintain the website.  

Student Spotlite:  We have four students ready to be placed in the Lodi Enterprise for Student Spotlite.  

January 10, 2013 is meeting with Administration, music teachers, and Music Boosters.  What do we want the outcome to be?  Develop a healthy relationship where all music teachers feel equal.  Breakdown road blocks to parental volunteers for the Lodi Music Boosters.

Motion to Adjourn at 8:30 PM

First: Treinen      Second: Breunig
